
Hello,  
 
I'd like to add my voice to those in favor of this 1-time exception. During this 
pandemic, it just makes sense to make voting safer/easier. Citizens want to 
participate, but they also don't want to fear for their own safety and that of 
their families. 
 
Please do this! 
 
Paul Reinstein 
Manchester 
 


